
Public Tours at TransAqua’s wastewater treatment facility are postponed until July 30, 2018 

due to site construction. Safety of the public is our highest priority during this exciting time! 

TransAqua can provide public tours of our compost facility at any time. Please contact us at 

387-7977. The public can also visit us at www.transaqua.ca to view the construction site on or 

webcam in late February. 


